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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please reduce rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers (Docket 20-035-04) 
1 message

Lynda Collett <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> Wed, Nov 18, 2020 at 11:12 AM
Reply-To: Lynda Collett <chubblebubble@hotmail.com>
To: Utah Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Nov 18, 2020 

Utah Public Service Commission 
UT 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

They charge and we pay enough.  They are greedy and fighting the solar 
companies.  DO NOT RAISE MY BILL!!!!! 

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, I urge you to support the Office 
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for 
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. 
The Office has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and 
employing less costly debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power 
could nearly eliminate the entire need for a rate increase. 

Thank you for your consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by 
this proposed increase and I urge you to support lower rates for Utah 
customers. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Lynda Collett 
150 w 7500 s unit 19 
Midvale, UT 84047 
(951) 639-7434 
chubblebubble@hotmail.com 
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please reduce rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers (Docket 20-035-04) 
1 message

Stacey Maziarz <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> Wed, Nov 18, 2020 at 1:13 PM
Reply-To: Stacey Maziarz <stacey.maziarz@gmail.com>
To: Utah Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Nov 18, 2020 

Utah Public Service Commission 
UT 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, I urge you to support the Office 
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for 
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. 
The Office has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and 
employing less costly debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power 
could nearly eliminate the entire need for a rate increase. 

Thank you for your consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by 
this proposed increase and I urge you to support lower rates for Utah 
customers. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Stacey Maziarz 
340 N Snow Canyon Dr 
Unit 10 
Ivins, UT 84738 
(435) 272-6793 
stacey.maziarz@gmail.com 
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